
 

 (Teléfonos: 965400188/660061982) 

Hotel Las Palmeras-Camping Las Palmeras-Restaurante Las Palmeras-Casa Rural Las 

Palmeras- Hotel Goya 

Partida d’eula, 75 , 03330 – Crevillente, Alicante 

B03183845 

 

Dear Mr./Mrs, 
 
From Las Palmeras Resort, we would like to give our most sincere support to all those 
people who have been affected by the virus, either directly or indirectly. We would 
also thank the doctors and health workers around the world who are on the front line 
working tirelessly to care for the people who need it most. 
 
During this period, Las Palmeras Resort has been working to offer our clients and 
workers maximum security in terms of hygiene and disinfection in all our facilities. 
 
These extraordinary measures are undoubtedly necessary and despite the mandatory 
physical distance, our attention will remain the same as always, prioritising safety, 
health and comfort over any other aspect, in order to guarantee the best possible stay 
for our clients. 
 
The return will be difficult and we have had hard times, but we will do it with more 
work and enthusiasm than ever. 
 
The planned opening date of Las Palmeras Resort will be the 1ST OF JUNE 2020, 
complying with all the health regulations required for the safety of our clients and 
workers. 
 
We hope to see you soon at Las Palmeras Resort. 
 
Sincerely, 
Servicios Hosteleros las Palmeras, S.L 


